
Dear Body of Believers, 

Jesus had prepared Peter that he would suffer in this world; now Peter 
inspired by the Holy Spirit would write a letter to prepare "called" 
believers how to act in suffering.  1 Peter 3:8 To sum up, all of you be 
harmonious, sympathetic, loving, compassionate, and humble 9 not returning evil 
for evil or insult for insult, but giving a blessing instead; for you were called for 
the very purpose that you would inherit a blessing. 

I pray that we will be harmonious, sympathetic, loving, compassionate and 
humble. 
I pray that we won't return evil for evil or insult for insult. 
I pray that we would find joy in blessing others. 

These are very difficult times.  And God is very good.  We are sad for those who 
are sick and suffering physically right now.  We are glad to have a living hope in 
the crucified, risen King Jesus.  Sunday we'll begin looking at Psalm 63 for the 
next couple of weeks.  Verse 1 kicks it off like this... "O God, You are my God; I 
shall seek You earnestly; My soul thirsts for You, my flesh yearns for You, In a dry 
and weary land where there is no water."  It is a difficult decision to say it is best 
to stay out of the building again.  And we are grateful for the Pavilion, FaceBook 
Live and an FM Transmitter.  The service live-stream will be available on-line at 
8:00 and 10:30.  For those of you who still want to gather physically, the pavilion 
and parking lot will be available. 

Please guard your heart and mind and soul in these times.  Jesus is living water 
and the very source of life itself. 

Still being the church body in adaptable ways, 
Pastor Stan 

PS.  Feel free to call to set up a time to talk and/or pray… 

PSS. The Royal Run will be Saturday November 14 at 9:00 am. 
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